
 

 

 
 
 

June 6, 2020 
Hon’ble Asa Hutchinson 
Governor 
The State of Arkansas, United States 
  
Dear Governor Hutchinson, 
  
Greetings from the Indo-American Chamber of Commerce (IACC).The Chamber has come a long 
way since its inception in 1968. This journey commenced when the then U. S. Ambassador 
Chester Bowles along with a few founder members decided to take concrete steps towards 
fostering Indo-US trade, business relations and economic synergy by establishing this apex 
bilateral chamber. Today IACC has pan India presence with around 2000 members, representing 
cross section of US and Indian Industry with 10 offices located throughout the country. IACC has 
scaled new heights as we continue to grow from strength to strength. Our honorary members 
play a key role in reinforcing the efforts. 
  
We are extremely delighted that, we had the privilege of having several distinguished industry 
leaders as IACC’s Honorary Members. Almost all of the top twenty Indian industrialists are IACC’s 
honorary members.  
  
We cordially invite you to be honorary member of Indo-American Chamber of 
Commerce. We will be pleased and honored to have you as our Honorary Member which would 
not only symbolize the strength of Indo-US relations, but would be symbolic of the very roots of 
IACC itself. State of Arkansas would be the Honorary Member represented by you. You can also 
nominate an Executive to be the contact person. 
  
It would be greatly appreciated if you could kindly accept our invitation to become our 
Honorary Member. 
  
We eagerly await your kind confirmation.  
  
With Best Regards, 

  
 Rajyalakshmi Rao 
National President 
 


